
 

ADVENTURE ACTIVITY 
 

All women Car Rally to Wagah Border:  BIS 

 

After a successful Car & Bike Rally to Leh by all men’s team, it has been 
decided to conduct a Women’s Car Rally to Wagah Border in the month of 
October 2019.   

Interested Ladies of BIS may Volunteers for this adventure activity. The names 
of volunteers may be forwarded by 10 September 2019 on the following email: 
- advbis@bis.gov.in. 

Note:-  

1. One Lady Driver can take only a lady Co-Passenger. There is no 
limitation on no. of Passenger, accompanying. 
 

2. Preferred dates for the Rally may also be forwarded for 
Consideration. 

 
3. Only Accommodation/Meals shall be provided. However the rally 

shall be supported for all requisite admin arrangements.  
 
 
 

(Gp Capt M K Abrol) 
Advisor - Foreign Cooperation and Industry Relations 

Bureau of Indian Standards 
Ministry of Consumer Affairs 

Govt of India. 
Mob 9650596394 

Extn No- 8260 
 
 
Head (ITS)-With request to upload the circular on BIS Intranet, please. 

 


